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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Friday, April 25, 2014 3:05 PM
To: 'Scott'
Cc: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
Subject: RE: former Olympic gas station, San Lorenzo

Scott, 
Thanks for the verbal update on the project.  Based on our conversation, ACEH has extended the submittal deadline for 
the First Remedial Progress report (for well installation) to July 18, 2014.  The extension has been largely required due to 
funding difficulties at the Cleanup Fund.  Based on this timeline, the Remedial Progress Report, including as-built details, 
previously requested by February 17, 2014 has also been extended to August 22, 2014.  Please keep ACEH appraised of 
the project status, and please notify ACEH of any additional delays (funding or other).  Additional extensions may be 
appropriate if additional extenuating circumstances are encountered. 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 

From: Scott [mailto:SBittinger@stratusinc.net]  
Sent: Friday, April 25, 2014 2:40 PM 
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health 
Subject: RE: former Olympic gas station, San Lorenzo 
 
The extraction wells are already in the ground. 
 

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health [mailto:Mark.Detterman@acgov.org]  
Sent: Friday, April 25, 2014 2:35 PM 
To: Scott 
Subject: RE: former Olympic gas station, San Lorenzo 
 
Scott, 
What is the status of the site other than these three monitoring wells?  Have the four extract wells been installed (or 
funded)? 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
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PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 

From: Scott [mailto:SBittinger@stratusinc.net]  
Sent: Friday, April 25, 2014 2:24 PM 
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health 
Subject: former Olympic gas station, San Lorenzo 
 
Mark: 
 
We received notice of a Budget Change Order from the UST Cleanup Fund today for this project.  Therefore, we will 
proceed with site assessment work to involve the installation of wells MW‐5A/B thru MW‐7A/B.  It will take a little while 
to get the permits, but we will start on this immediately. 
 
Scott Bittinger 
Stratus Environmental, Inc. 


